
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Board Election Outcome 
Thank you all for coming out to support our 
community.  We had a great turnout and record 
number of people for our meeting. As of May 
2nd, we now have a 5 member board with 
names listed below as they were called.  
Dollie Smith 

Wade Palmer 

Andrew Tricomi-Duran 

Richard Kelly 

Krystal Buchanan 

The new board plans to meet and discuss 
projects/concerns so action items can continue. 
We all look forward to their future updates. 
Congratulations to all! 
 
POOL Opening 

 
Classic Property Management is working to try 
and get our pool opened by Memorial Day 
week-end, stay tuned for more details for this 
as there have been some mechanical issues. 

 

 

 

 
Gate Update 
The projected completion of our new gates will 
be the end of May if weather permits. 

 

  
Mother’s Day – May 12th 

 

Happy Mother’s Day to all of our mother 
members!   

Memorial Day – May 27th 
In memory of all those who died in military 
service who gave the ultimate sacrifice for our 
freedom, we thank you. 

Everyone be safe if you 
are out traveling or on 
the lake, enjoy the day. 
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